P.O. Box 150, San Bernardino, California 92402 % Phone (909) 733-5495 % Fax (909) 733-4495

October 25, 2016

Mr. Brian Boget

Hot 103.9

242 E. Airport Drive, Suite 106
San Bernardino, CA 92408

Dear Brian,

Thank you for your contribution to the Stater Bros. Charities and Inland Women Fighting Cancer
9t Annual Believe Walk on Sunday, October 2, 2016. Your donation of Radio Ads, PSA's and
Promotion is greatly appreciated and important to our fundraising success.

The Believe Walk benefits the fight against ALL types of cancer and raises funds exclusively for
cancer programs and services in the Inland Empire region of Southern California. Thank you for

helping Stater Bros. Charities fund over $3.5 million to local cancer fighting organizations since
2008.

We hope that your memories of this event will inspire you to join us next year to celebrate the
10" Annual Believe Walk on Sunday, October 1, 2017. We look forward to partnering with you

as we embark on our tenth anniversary. Come to celebrate life and unite with us in the fight
against all cancer in your community!

Again, thank you for helping us care for the communities we serve. If you have any questions
regarding your donation please feel free to call me directly at 909-733-5495.

Warm regards,

Nancy Negrette
Executive Director
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w.staterbros.com.
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